
 
 

Updates to Elders Lunch Program 

Effective September 1st, 2025, the Nisqually Elders Program will be increasing the cost of paid 
lunches from $4.00 to $8.00. 

Additionally, paid lunches will no longer be eligible for to-go meals. 
To-go meals will be provided only to eligible Elders enrolled in the program. 

We have also noticed an increase in additional guests joining our Elders for lunch.  
Please be advised: 

• Only one designated Caretaker per Elder is allowed, and they must have a current Caretaker 
Form on file. 

• All other guests are required to pay the $8.00 lunch fee. 

• The Elders Lunch Program is specifically for Federally Recognized Tribal Elders aged 55 and 
older. 

Please remember to sign in for lunch upon arrival. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding, 

— Nisqually Elders Program 
Address: 4842 Journey St SE Olympia, WA 98513 

Phone:  360-486-9546 

 


